Briefing on the development of
populist politics in the EU on 24 June

On 24 June I will be briefing the foreign correspondents interested in
populist politics at the Brand Exchange 3 Birchin Lane EC3 at 2pm

I will talk about the success of populist parties in the EU and the last
European election, look at what they want and how they are developing their
power and influence, and explain how Brexit has changed UK politics
radically. The thoughts in part come from my latest book, “We don’t believe
you” (available on Amazon) and will assist with further updating of that
book.

Please let me know if you are wanting to come.
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